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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2025-26 Budget is 
delivering $2.1 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This targeted investment will 
ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to upgrade the school facilities at Orana Heights Public School and remove 
demountables. Key upgrades will include: 

• 8 new classrooms 
• refurbishment of 14 classrooms and 4 special programs rooms 
• school hall extension 
• upgrading the library 
• external upgrades including new signage and covered walkways 

Progress summary 

We are currently in the process of evaluating tender submissions. The main works construction 
contractor is expected to be selected in the coming weeks.   

Next steps  

• 5 demountables are expected to be relocated during the July school holidays to allow for site 
establishment. We will provide more details before this work starts. 

• Once appointed, the contractor will finalise the design for construction purposes and the 
statutory planning application will be submitted for approval. 

• Construction is expected to begin in late 2025. 

More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/OHPS_Upgrade. If you have any 
questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure during business hours on the 
contact details below. 
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